
   
 

 

Ian Davidson 

OFREG 

Queen’s House 

14 Queen Street 

Belfast 

BT1 6ER 

 

Date: 16 June 2006 

 

Dear Ian, 

 

Re: Postalised Licence Modification 

 

firmus energy is satisfied with the changes being made to the Postalisation conditions in 

gas conveyance licences in the current consultation.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Michael  
 

Michael Scott 

Regulatory Affairs Manager 

 

 


